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05th March 2021 

Deputy Ged Nash 
Dail Eireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 

PQ 12515/21: To ask the Minister for Health when Covid-19 vaccines will be administered to 
psychiatric nursing staff at a facility (details supplied); and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 

Ged Nash TD 
 

Dear Deputy Nash  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.   
 
The rollout of COVID-19 vaccines is underway for all Frontline Healthcare Workers. Rollout of the 

vaccinations for St Patrick’s Mental Health staff began on the 9th February 2021, It is expected that 

all  St. Patrick’s Healthcare Staff will be offered their first dose vaccination by the 15th March 2021.  

 
 
I trust this clarifies matters.  
 

 

 
_________________________ 
Mr. Kevin Brady 
Head of Service Mental Health Dublin South Kildare West Wicklow 


